
„The planet 
does not need 

more 
successful people. 

The planet 
desperatly needs 

more 
peacemakers, 

healers, restorers, 
storytellers and 

lovers of all kinds.“ 
- Dalai Lama -
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Dear children, friends and supporters in Nepal, 
Germany, Switzerland and Austria

our Govinda & Shangrila team sends you and your families warm Christmas 
greetings and wishes you wonderful New Year 2016.

Thank you for your work and perseverance in Nepal, amidst constantly changing 
conditions. We admire you for your strength and are at your side. 

A big thank you for the intensive, self-sacrificing support of our donors, faculties, 
office and district action teams in Germany, Switzerland and Austria.

On behalf of the entire team of Govinda / Germany and Shangrila / Switzerland 

Achim & Rocco

Goes to: SOH, SRP, SIS, SSP, SVTC, SDA, DCJ, SRDP, GDAA and SA Teams, Donors, Foundations & Boards


